
 

 
 
 
 
12 July 2023 
 
Second phase of asphalt resurfacing works commence  
 
Gladstone Regional Council has started the next phase of asphalt resurfacing works occurring on 
various streets within South Gladstone and Gladstone Central. 
 
This follows the completion of asphalt resurfacing works conducted along various roads in Glen 
Eden, Telina and South Gladstone that were completed in June. 
 
These works are expected to be complete by mid-August (weather permitting) and include: 
 

 Oaka Street to Coon Street 
 Off Street (Bonar Street – Coon Street) 
 Off Lane (Eden Street – Short Street) 
 Eden Street: three sections (Toolooa Street – Auckland Street), (Goondoon Street – Glenlyon 

Street), (Goondoon Street – Auckland Street) 
 Oaka Lane (Tank Street – Eden Street) 
 Ferris Street/Dennis Street 
 Night works: Glenlyon Roundabout (intersection Dalrymple Drive and Dixon Drive) 
 Night works: Tank Street, from Toolooa street to Goondoon street and on Auckland street 

from the Tank Street intersection to Herbert Street 
 Night works: Auckland Street (Tank Street to Herbert Street). 

 
Gladstone Region Deputy Mayor Kahn Goodluck said the above streets will receive a new asphalt 
overlay and line marking. 
 
“This work will extend the life of these roads and provide a smoother travel experience for 
motorists,” Councillor Goodluck said. 
 
“Traffic management will be in place in these work areas and motorists are advised to plan for 
delays and detours, adhere to changed road conditions and reduced speed limits. 
 
“Roads crews will also conduct night works to minimise disruption to businesses on roads that have 
high traffic volumes.” 
 
Cr Goodluck added that nearby residents and business will be informed in advance of these works. 
 
Visit www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/public-notices-outages to keep track of this work. 
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